
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE FOR PARENTS 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the JDMC family! 

We are happy and proud to share with you all that the college is constantly working towards its 
mission to provide quality education, promote the culture of academic excellence, and provide an 
environment for the holistic development of the personality of each and every student. 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) is a mandatory body at the college level that works in 
the direction of internalizing and institutionalizing the quality enhancement initiatives. It comprises 
representatives from faculty, non-teaching staff, students, as well as parents. It also has some external 
members. 

We, hereby, invite applications from parents as a key stakeholder to come and join IQAC. Your 
feedback and inputs are extremely valuable. They will help us in accommodating your perspective as 
a parent in providing a student-friendly, inclusive, and safe environment for your ward. 

The role requires a commitment to attend the IQAC meetings (two–three meetings in an academic 
session, that is, a year) and actively participate in the same by being a part of discussions and 
deliberations. Please note that one or two sets of parents will be selected from each year (first, 
second, third, and fourth year). 

All interested parents are requested to send us their brief CV to principal@jdm.du.ac.in latest by  
20 August, 2025. 

Wishing you a happy, satisfied, and extremely enriching journey at JDMC. 

Thanks, 
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